
 

  
 

In the fall of 2017, human remains were found in a remote location in eastern 
Washington.  The remains were eventually confirmed to be that of Lindsey Baum, a 
10-year-old girl who went missing in McCleary, Washington on June 26, 2009.  In 
order to protect the integrity of the investigation, the location where the remains 
were found will not be provided until a later date. 
 
The Grays Harbor County Sheriff’s Office continues to work with the Federal 

Bureau of Investigation on this homicide investigation.   

Anyone with information regarding this case is asked to call or email the Grays 

Harbor County Sheriff’s Office at the below listed contacts. 

Phone Tips:  1-360-964-1799 
 

Email tips:  baumtips@co.grays-harbor.wa.us 
 

Kidnapping/Homicide Investigation 

Grays Harbor County Sheriff’s Office PO Box 630, Montesano WA 98563 
(360) 249-3711 24 Hour Emergency (360) 533-8765 
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